
Company Letter Head 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
PT Polytama Propindo 
 
Pursuant to your recent advertisement in your Website and Newspaper concerning the ongoing 
project (i.e.Polyproylene Plant Balongan - “PPB”) that PT Poplytama Propindo is currently embarking, 
we hereby would like to express our keen interest to participate in such esteemed Tender of Dual Feed 
Competition (“DFC”) comprising of both Front-End Engineering Design (”FEED”) and Engineering, 
Procurement, and Construction (“EPC) Scope of Works. 
 
We can assure you that we shall bring with ourselves all that it takes to provide you with the most 
highly competent and experienced resources, EPC Management Support as well as Financial Support, 
among other key essential factors, to be able to meet with all PT Polytama Propindo’s requirements 
in order to achieve Polytama Propindo’s ultimate Business Goals. 
  
We sincerely hope that this Expression of Interest (EOI) along with our attached Company Profile that 
showed our range of relevant experiences and completed services portfolio will meet your minimum 
requirements of being (choose one) Consortium Leader or Consortium Member as prescribed in your 
advertisement. 
  
We are looking forward to be receiving further invitation for the Pre-Qualification phase.  
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